	Part 1 Report


	ITEM NO.




REPORT OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF HOUSING AND PLANNING 



TO THE LEAD MEMBER FOR PLANNING


ON 4th APRIL 2005


TITLE : 
ACCEPTANCE OF LOWEST TENDER FOR THE DEMOLITION OF NEWCROFT 
HIGH SCHOOL, SALFORD 


RECOMMENDATIONS :


That the Lead Member authorises the acceptance of the lowest tender for the demolition of Newcroft High School submitted by W. Forshaw Ltd in the sum of £58,200.


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

Tenders have been sought and received for the demolition of the abovementioned property and the site treatment thereafter.


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:   Low

SOURCE OF FUNDING:  Capital Receipt

COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS



Not applicable

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS


J. Spink

PROPERTY (if applicable):

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):  Not applicable

CONTACT OFFICER :  P. J. Openshaw    x3714


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S): Pendleton


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES: Regeneration


PURPOSE OF REPORT


To seek approval to accept the lowest tender submitted for the demolition of Newcroft High School to provide a cleared site for redevelopment.

DETAILS


Tenders have been sought and received for the demolition and subsequent site treatment of Newcroft High School to provide a cleared site as part of the proposed new Tesco Superstore site.  The following contractors were invited to provide quotations:



W. Forshaw Limited



P. McGuinness & Co. Limited



Frank O’Gara & Sons Limited

A. Palmer Limited

Reddish Demolition Limited

The following quotations were received:


£58,200.00


£67,945.00


£75,000.00


£79,500.00


£111,000.00

RECOMMENDATIONS


It is recommended that the lowest tender, submitted by W. Forshaw Limited in the 
sum of £58,200.00 be accepted.

Authorisation:








Date:

	Valuer


	
	

	Principal Surveyor


	
	

	Associate Director


	
	

	Head of Property & Development
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